
The Honorable Nelson A. Rockefeller
The Vice President of the United States
Washington, D. C. 20500

Dear Mr. Vice President;

Enclosed for your information, is a copy of the Annual
Department of Defense Report for Fiscal Year 1977. I

am sending copies of this report to the President,
Members of Congress, Cabinet Officers, and other selected
individuals.

I am confident that given the facts, others will share
your concern and mine, about the need to check the adverse
trends of the past decade.

S incerely,
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